
Attention Players and Parents: 
 
The MHSAA has suspended all sports effective immediately. The 7th and 8th grade 
boys basketball teams will not have practice or competition until at least 12/8/20. We will 
keep you informed of any updates as they become available. Sorry for this 
disappointing news.  
 


